
Understand, before you pass this bill, that you are essentially terminating the alternative health field that keeps a large demographic 
of Portland healthy and functioning.  The pandemic has made it nearly impossible for alternative health practitioners to survive.  This 
bill will for all intents and purposes, end a practitioner's ability to provide services to your constituents.  
It is clear with the recent permanent mandate of masks, that the legislative trends are towards measures for greater restrictions on 
individual's right to manage their health. I encourage youth choose wisely as you may someday need the services you are 
undermining should the system you are promoting fail you.


